
Temperature testing of the initial set of luminaires is complete and data are being 
analyzed. Stress testing of a few key lamp/ballast combinations is underway. 
 
Roundtable is currently being scheduled for the end of September, on Friday, September 
20, 2002 here at the Lighting Research Center (LRC) labs in Troy, NY. Please notify us 
if you are interested in joining us for this event. At that time we will be presenting the 
results of the temperature testing and preliminary results of the stress testing. 
 
In the evening after the roundtable, we hope to bring interested parties on a tour of an 
upscale residence that is participating in the local “Showcase of Homes.” As part of 
another project with US EPA, LRC assisted a local builder in specifying ENERGY STAR 
and other fluorescent luminaires throughout the majority of this house. 
 
We will present more details about these events in upcoming correspondences. 


